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UNITEDSTATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION II

101 MARIETTASTREET, N.W.
ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

APR 2 I 1979

In Reply Refer To:
RII:JPO
5
50-
5-50
50-251

7TT A

Florida Power and Light Company
Advanced Systems and Technology
ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

Geatlemen:

The enclosed Bulletin 79-05B is forwarded to you for information. No
written response is required. We have also enclosed copies of recommen-
dations of the ACRS to the Commission for your information. If you
desire additional information regarding this matter, please contact
this office.

Siacerely,

James P. O'Reilly+ Director

Enclosures:
.'.

IE Bulletin No. 79-05B
with Enclosures

2. ACRS Recommendations to the
Commission dated April 18,
1979„and April 20, 1979



APR 8 l i979

Florida Power and
Light Company

cc w/encl:
C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Hat Weems, Assistant gA Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

H. E. Yaeger, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 013100
Miami, Florida 33101


